
 
 

The Ladies’ Ski Club 
British Schoolgirls’ Indoor Races (BSIR) 

 Sunday 1st October 2023 at the  

Milton Keynes Snozone  
      

 

Overall, School Team & Individual Prizes  

If you would like to enter a team please  

complete the entry form on the Ladies’ Ski Club website   

www.ladiesskiclub.org/british-schoolgirls-indoor-races  

or if you require further information please contact  

Sue Jenkins at  
bsir@ladiesskiclub.org  

TEL: 07885 437454  
 

This event gives schools an opportunity for those who take part in the British 
Schoolgirls’ Races in Flaine to select teams and practice for the event to be held in 

January 2024. 

 
The Ladies’ Ski Club encourages and supports British female competitors in snowsports and builds 

fellowship among women from all snowsport nations. 


